
Dear Princeton Place Property Owners 

The carport project has begun. They have started the demolition of the existing 
carports today. There are still a couple of cars parked under the carports at 320, 
340 and 360. Please make sure they are removed by Wednesday, June 20, 2018.  

I will keep you updated on the progress. Thank you all for your cooperation.  

Therese 

Therese A. Wagner 

 
 


